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Dear “Senate”:

Please pass  HB4040 and delist the gray wolf in Oregon.  I ride my horse out in the wilderness and I take my dog
 along, plus I have rancher friends
who are having a hard time dealing with wolves chasing and killing their cattle, thereby ruining their chance to make
 a living, and I cannot understand
how the so-called environmentalists can know exactly how many wolves are “necessary” to be out in the
 forest…….they have proven to me that they
are NOT scientists (i.e.raging wildfires due to THEIR policies being enacted years ago!) and I wonder how they
 even can have legal standing in the
legal arena, because I thought you had to prove that YOU had been harmed, and they certainly haven’t been harmed
 like the ranchers and the loggers
have!!!!!

Thank you.

Marilyn Bernal
Terrebonne, OR
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